ANGLOPHONE SOUTH

SCHOOL DISTRICT District Education Council
490 Woodward Avenue
Saint John, New Brunswick
September 21, 2018 E2K 5N3

. Hon. Brian Kenny

Minister of Education & Early Childhood Development
PO Box 6000

Fredericton, NB E3B 5H1

Dear Minister Kenny:
RE: ASD-S District Education Council Motion

As a follow up to the Anglophone South School District Education Council Meeting of September 12, 2018,
please be advised that the following motion was approved by Council:

“...that Council declares the piece of land as outlined in the attached drawing and located behind St. Stephen
Elementary School as surplus with the condition that a permanent 20’ treed buffer and fence be maintained

between the project and the school.”

The request to declare this land surplus was made by Gerald Disher of St. Stephen who intends to develop
the property as a housing development.

This is for your information. If further details are required, please let us know.

Yours truly,

Rob Fowler
Chair

Copy: Andre Paulin, Educational Facilities & Pupil Transportation (EECD)
Josh Nowlan, Project Planning & Administration (EECD)
Zoé Watson, Superintendent ASD-S
John MacDonald, Director Finance & Administration, ASD-S
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